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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 3:00 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Remove Q1 2020 Assessment for 930 Jessamine Ave East

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello Mai, 
 
Could you create an SR file to remove the Q1 2020 assessment for the property in question at the City Council Hearing? 
The reason being is that the property was registered as vacant with the City of Saint Paul from October 2018 until July 
2020 and should not have been charged for garbage service.  
 
Thank you! 
 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works 
800 City Hall Annex, 25 West 4th Street
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8862 
F: 651-266-6222 
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 
 


